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I am a Registered Nurse serving the community for years. It is just ironic that no 

insurance will cover for fertility treatments even in my workplace in wanting to build a 

family. We’ve suffered enough emotional strain plus the financial burden of this but 

we will not stop til we make our dreams come true. I am supporting this cause and 

hoping that Oregon will open up just like in any other states.  


